
Dear Committee Members, 
We are writing to ask you to please vote yes on LC 76 to increase the cap for online schools 
from 3% to 8%. The children and families in our state need to have access to educational 
options during these unprecedented times. Increasing access to virtual schools can benefit 
families and children in Oregon. 
Thank you for serving the individuals and families in our state.  
-Andy and Mara Nelson 
 


